
 MARCH MADNESS is
coming on the 17th so

get ready 

The end of the quarter
is on the 14th of this

month it also an early
release that day

EVENTS FOR MARCH!! 

 Report cards will
be handed out on

the 24th !!!

made by mayte perez



Have you ever caught a
leprechaun?

53.66%
 no

46.34%

yes

Do you feel like a lucky person?

59.32% yes
40.68%

 no



sarcastic Sequoia

Everyone! We have noticed an
unusual amount of items being left

in classrooms. Teachers and
pencils are getting fed up, will this
up rise consume the school or will
this stop? We interviewed pencils

and people from all grades to
answer this question.

People keep leaving me behind!
Always using excuses like “Oh my
friend took it” Like no you left me

behind! We pencils are furious!

“I’ve left my jacket,
 water bottles, and pencils”

-Cooper Ernst

“I always leave a pencil
 in the classroom” 

-Addison Muzac

“I lose pencils, necklaces,
jackets, shoes, water bottles,
and snacks.” -Willow Lecroy

“Pencils, lip balm, sanity, and
water bottles.” -Devanshi Hapil

6th grade 

7th grade 

8th grade 

Isabel Nguyen Santamaria was here!!!



What are you looking 
forward to after retiring?

“Hanging out with the cats!”

Presenting...
MS Rousseau

Why u.s history?

“I majored in it.”
what do you enjoy about teaching?

“Getting to know students
individual.” 

Questions


